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        WOMEN  

My NAUW Culver City 
Sisters, It is almost 
Christmas time again.  
Time has really flown by 
at warp speed.  Our 
Christmas Gala is 
coming up this Sunday, 
December 9th, from 2:00 
p.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the  
Oasis Restaurant, 
located at 3310 West 
Manchester Avenue in 
Inglewood.  If you have 
not made your menu 
selection, be sure to 
notify Clarissa Andrews 
whether you will have 
chicken or tilapia.  The 
cost is $16 per person 
including tax and gratuity.  
Drinks and dessert are 
not included. 

Remember, we are also 
donating items to a 
shelter for Christmas.  In 
addition, we are 
collecting toiletries to be 
donated to the needy.  
We must thank our 
Christmas Gala 
Committee for making 
the arrangements for our 
event.  So thanks to 
Herracia Brewer and 
Clarissa Andrews.  I 
know that we are all 
looking forward to our 
luncheon and the great 
time we will all share.  
Several Culver City 
Branch members and 
guests attended a TV 
taping on Friday, 
November 30th, to see 

America’s Funniest 
Home Videos.  It was a 
mini-fundraiser for our 
branch.   We had a pretty 
good turnout and earned 
money for our group at 
the same time.  We must 
thank our Treasurer 
Kenya Dennis, for 
setting up this event. 

We were pleased to 
induct our newest 
member, Sharon L. 
Robinson  into the 
Culver City Branch at 
our last regular meeting.  
You can see  the photo 
from that event depicted. 
We are all looking 
forward to working with 
her. 

Sisters, just a reminder. 
The deadline for the 
Southwest Sectional  
Conference early 
registration is fast 
approaching.  The 

deadline date is December 29, 
2012.  Be sure to forward your 
check to Financial Secretary 
Hester Watkins in the amount 
of $160.  After  that date, the 
registration goes up to $170. 

I and other members of the 
Culver City Branch gave out 
two Thanksgiving Baskets  to 
two students at the Slauson 
Learning Center on Friday, 
November 16th, and enjoyed a 
Thanksgiving feast.  Our thanks 
to Evelyn Wright and her staff.  

Our next regular meeting will 
not occur until next year in 
January on January 13th.  I 
hope to see everyone at the 
Christmas Gala on this coming 
Sunday.  I also hope that 
everyone has a wonderful 
Christmas season and a very 
Happy New Year. 

Blessings to you all, 

 

Helen Ricks, President 
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 SICK AND SHUT-IN 
 

 

 

 

   
 

   

December 
Carmen Almond          12/30 
 
January 2013 
Ruthie Williams             1/3 
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December 29, 2012 – Deadline 
for SWS Conference early 
registration -  Long Beach 
Marriott  $160 
February 1-2, 2013 Southwest 
Sectional Conference 
Hostesses for January: 
Evelyn Wright                          
Kenya Dennis 
Mailing Address:                                         
NAUW Culver City Branch P.O. 
Box 2524 Culver City CA  90231-
2524 

 

 
      

     

 
 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Please keep Carmen 
Almond in your prayers.  
And let us all remember 
the following members 
who have lost loved ones:  
Alelia Akigbe, Dr. Claretha 
Graham, Dr. Virginia 
Hathaway, Ruthie 
Williams, and Carolyn 
Williams. 
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“Fear not, little 
flock, for it is 
your Father’s 
good pleasure 
to give you 
the kingdom.” 

Luke 12:32 



 
SCENES FROM THE 68TH NATIONAL 
CONVENTION - ATLANTA, GEORGIA 

JULY 31-AUGUST 5, 2012 
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